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Dear Mr Daley 

Review of information withheld (01A 2014/0172) 

Greater Wellington Regional Council (GWRC) has recently reviewed its response to a request for 
information made by you on 17 December 2014 (OIA 2014/172) in relation to the element of your 
request that related to Key Performance Indicators (KPIs) on real time bus displays. Specifically, 
you requested: 

"Please provide a copy of the document that details the KPIs that the [RTI system] service is 
measured by" 

GWRC has reviewed its decision to withhold this information from you. As a result, we consider 
that the KPI information which was initially withheld from you can now be released. I have attached 
a copy of the document that details the KPIs which we originally withheld from you. I apologise that 
this document was not provided to you at the time you requested it. 

Yours sincerely 

Greg Campbell 
Chief Executive 
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